
Thanks to union advocacy,
adjuncts can celebrate a giant victory!

Thousands of adjuncts now qualify for 
Public Service Loan Forgiveness under 
a new state law championed by NYSUT 
and the Professional Staff  Congress/CUNY. 
Union membership made it happen. 
Find out whether you qualify! 
Deadline to apply is Oct. 31.

Not a member? Join our union now! 

“� e legislation will allow many adjunct 
faculty who were carved out of public service 
loan forgiveness to now qualify. It recognizes 
the full-time work performed by many so-
called part-time faculty.”
 — James Davis, PSC President

psc-cuny.org/join-psc

PSC Resources, PSFL Offi  ce 
Hours Thursdays 1:30-2:30

Register for a NYSUT Webinar
studentloans.nysut.org


